
  

 

Town of Bristol 
Munsill Avenue Sidewalk Study 

Local Concerns Meeting 
Wednesday, May 4, 2022, 7:00pm 

Physical Location: Downstairs at Holley Hall 
https://zoom.us/    Meeting ID: 879 1445 2548   Passcode: 667871 

Phone In: 1-646-558-8656   
Zoom: https://www.zoom.us/j/6521036395?from=join#success  

 
Do you want a sidewalk along Munsill Avenue?  The Town hired DuBois & King to help us 
study what it would take to build a sidewalk on Munsill Avenue. between West Street and Pine 
Street. 
 
This meeting is the first phase in a planning process that will tailor recommendations to align 
with community support.  
 
To learn more and stay up to date on the project, visit the project Web page: 
http://bristolvt.org/works-in-progress/munsill-avenue-sidewalk-scoping-study  
 
For more information, contact Town Administrator Valerie Capels at (802) 453-2410 ext. 1 or 
townadmin@bristolvt.org.   
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